
 

Route 53/Material Road   

Construction 
 

On April 6, 2014, sewer construction on Route 53 will begin, resulting in closures of one lane of 

traffic at a time. Flaggers will be on site and traffic will always be open. After completion of 

sewer work, excavation on the East side of 53 will begin, resulting in moving traffic over at 

some point with a lane closure. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation and patience.  
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